Bulletins



Application: all ship-owners, operators, masters and officers of merchant ships and authorised classification societies

Please be aware that we are currently investigating recent attempts by fraudsters purporting to be from Barbados Maritime administration and sending out emails that appear to have been sent out by a senior officer of the administration. Our bank account details have NOT changed, and we urge all our clients and their personnel, if there is any doubt as to the authenticity of any communication purporting to be from the Barbados Maritime administration, to contact the Ships' Registry if you receive any similar approach.